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29th June 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Hot Snack 

 

As your child moves in to year 1 from September, they will be able to have toast as a mid-morning 

snack. 

 

This option costs £2.50 per week and must be paid by Thursday for toast to be received the 

following week.  Unfortunately, if payment is not received we cannot provide toast.  As having 

toast is optional you can opt in and out at any time as long as payment is received on time. 

 

We will be introducing this from w/c 14th September. If you would like your child to have toast 

please ensure payment is sent in to school by Thursday 10th September. 

 

Please send payments to the office in an envelope with your child’s name, class, amount of 

money enclosed and what the money is for. 

 

Alternatively you can send a snack in from home but as we have children and adults with nut 

allergies in school, please ensure snacks are nut free.   

 

Please note fruit will still be available for your child.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 
V L Evans-Jones 

 

Mrs V Evans-Jones 

Senior Administrator 
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